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Telecommunicator Scholarship Eligibility Requirements 
 

 

The Oklahoma Chapter of the National Emergency Number Association (OklaNENA) 
Telecommunicator Scholarships are available to any telecommunicator, call taker or dispatcher 
with at least three (3) years of experience in Emergency Communications. Industry partners or 
other vendor personnel are not eligible for this award, nor are previous recipients. The applicant 
must also be a NENA member in good standing.  

To be eligible for the scholarship, you must complete and submit the scholarship application and 
provide a current resume.  

The NENA member course fee will be paid by OklaNENA. Any additional costs associated with 
materials or retaking the course will be paid by the applicant.  

OklaNENA’ s Telecommunicator Scholarship program was established in the fall of 2024 to promote 
professionalism, ensure awareness of current issues and developments in the 9-1-1 profession and 
to encourage personal growth.  


